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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT: SUSPENSION OF TRADING

Reference is made to the announcement dated 17 April 2009 (“Announcement”) of

Global Flex Holdings Limited (“Company”) in relation to the suspension of trading

for the Company’s shares with effect from 9:30 a.m. on 17 April 2009. The board of

directors of the Company would like to clarify that there is a typo error at the

right-top corner of the announcement in the Chinese section of the website of Hong

Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited. The statement in the Announcement is true

and correct.

On behalf of the board of
Global Flex Holdings Limited

Wong Chau Chi
Chairman
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